Kunjan Shah
6011 Broadway Apt. 2T
Woodside, NY 11377

November 28, 2021

To Whom It May Concern:

My name is Kunjan Shah. My daughters, Mahi and Mia, attended Tender Touch Daycare from
2016 to 2021. During these years, Gloria Nunez cared for my children on a daily basis. Gloriais a
wonderful care giver. She is patient, loving, kind, and full of energy. Under Gloria’s care my
children blossomed. They learned how to handle a fork and knife, how to listen, behave, and
play nicely with others. | thought so highly of Gloria that | recommended Tender Touch Daycare
to our family and friends. We are sad to see Gloria go but | hope other children will benefit
from her expertise and experience.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. My number is 347-556-
571,

Warm regards,
Kunjan Shah



